
For the record my name is James Toms, I am a student at Treasure Valley Community College, in Ontario. I am writing to request 
your support for HB2835

Having a Benefits Navigator on campus would be a great benefit to students like myself in assisting with getting students into 
classes and getting or furthering their education. If it wasn't for the STEPS program I myself would not have had the success I have 
had thus far in school or for that matter returning to school. With the support of the school and the STEPS Staff, I have had great 
success in my courses, and even in the training, I have obtained at TVCC. The STEPs program has allowed me to focus on my 
success in the completion of my degree in Medical Assistant. The supporting staff in the STEPs program have motivated me to 
succeed, helping with academic advice, tutoring, and financial assistance. STEPS are the reason for my success.


